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A special meeting of the Advisory Committee is scheduled for Tuesday,
May 20, 1896. The meeting will be held in the Community Center and will
begin at 7:'10 p.m. |

The topics for the meeting will include:
i

1. The U.S. Department of Energy philosophy and goals for Environmental, !
Health, and Safety programs by John Arthur. Johrf was recently named
Deputy Manager for all Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action Projects
for the federal government.

2. Environmental surveillance and monitoring to be conducted during the
cleanup of the uranium mill wastes. Robert Meyer, Director of
CHEM-Nuclear UMTRA programs will make the presentation.g

' ' '
3. Discussion of radon monitoring results in the Lakeview region to~

date. Robert Meyer will also be making this presentation and
discussing the data.

4. Health and safety programs for the cleanup project. Bob Robison of
the Oregon Department of Energy and Richard Richey of the US DOE will
discuss these programs.

This meeting presents the opportunity for all who are interested, to be
informed on planned activities on these topics, but more importantly, to
participate at the early stages in foru.ulating the programs to be
implemented.

Your continued support and attendance is requested.
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